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Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Your child has been selected to represent George Street at the Year 6 Boys Football Tournament.   

 

This will take place on Tuesday 26th March at Kings Langley School from 10am to 2.30pm.  The children 
will travel by minibus to Kings Langley school accompanied by staff.  

 

Please ensure your child has a football kit with them, any top but they will need black shorts & socks, 
shin pads and football boots, matches are being played on the field.  Please also make sure that your 
child has long tracksuit trousers and a coat to wear when they are not playing as the event will go 

ahead even if it is raining.  They will also need a PACKED LUNCH for the day, please also provide them 
with plenty to drink and a snack for the afternoon.  If you require a school packed lunch please let the 
office know by tomorrow.  Glass bottles and fizzy drinks are not allowed. 

 

If you have any questions, please speak to me. 

 

We hope that this will be a really enjoyable afternoon! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Giandoni 

Office Manager  
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